
 

 

 

Withdrawal Fee reduced for 

employer super products 

Reduction to Withdrawal Fee for Integra Super and 
Corporate Super 

The Withdrawal Fee applicable for Integra Super and Corporate Super is currently $86.46 ($73.49 after 

tax) and is adjusted annually in line with the Consumer Price Index (CPI).  

 

From 1 July 2013, the Withdrawal Fee will reduce to $60.00 ($51.00 after tax) and it will no longer be 

adjusted annually in line with CPI. 

What do you need to do? 

There is no action required from members. The reduced Withdrawal Fee will be effective 1 July 2013. We 
will continue to waive this fee in the following circumstances:  
 
 if the withdrawal benefit is transferred to Integra Super – Personal, Corporate Super – Personal or 

another OnePath product 

 financial hardship claims 

 specified compassionate grounds claims.  

 
Please refer to the relevant Additional Information Guide, which forms part of the Product Disclosure 
Statement (PDS) for further information on the Withdrawal Fee. 

 

Which products are affected by this change?  

 
 Integra Super 

 Corporate Super  

 

Which product disclosure documents are impacted?  

 
 Integra Super Product Disclosure Statement 

 Corporate Super Product Disclosure Statement 

 

Any questions?  

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please:  

 speak with your financial adviser  

 call Customer Services on:  

o 133 665 (Integra Super), weekdays between 8.30am and 6.30pm (AEST) 

o 1800 627 625 (Corporate Super), weekdays between 8.30am and 8.00pm (AEST)  

 email customer@onepath.com.au (Integra Super) or corpsuper@onepath.com.au (Corporate Super). 

1 July 2013 



 

 

 
 
This information is issued by OnePath Custodians Pty Limited (ABN 12 008 508 496, RSE L0000673). This information is of a general 

nature and has been prepared without taking into account of your personal needs, financial circumstances or objectives. Before acting 

on this information you should consider whether the information is appropriate for you having regard to your personal needs, financial 
circumstances or objectives. 

 

You should read the relevant Product Disclosure Statement available by calling 133 665 (Integra Super) or 1800 627 625 (Corporate 

Super) or visiting onepath.com.au and consider if this product is right for you. 

 

This information is current as at July 2013 but may be subject to change. Updated information will be available free of charge by calling 

133 665 (Integra Super) or 1800 627 625 (Corporate Super). 

 

 
 

 


